Alaska Railroad Corporation
327 W. Ship Creek Ave.
Anchorage, AK 99501

January 8, 2019

Addendum 1
Invitation to Bid # 18-08-205996
ARRC 2018 Medium Duty Hi rail Vehicles

Addendum number 1 is issued for a clarification and extension of time.

The Closing Date for this ITB has changed and is as follows:
Bids will be received until Friday January 11, 2019 @ 3:00 PM Alaska time.

CLARIFICATION:

It is understood that on vehicles# 1455, 1456, and 1460 because they are specified using super
singles it will decrease the rear axle weight rating, and overall GVWR from the 13,000 Ibs.
which is listed in the bid.

Bid Date Extension:
Bids will be accepted until Friday January 11" @ 3:00 P.M. Alaska Time.

If you have already sent your bid in and you wish to modify your cost schedule please email a
notice on company letter head stating that you wish to modify the cost schedule and by how
much you would like to increase or decrease the affected lines by.

If no changes are required to your cost schedule nothing will need to be done at this time.

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know.

Thank you,

Greg C Goemer
Sr.Contract Administrator
Alaska Railroad Corporation
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